
 

 

 

School Football 
Congratulations to the boys who had 
their first tournament of the season 

yesterday. They played some 
fantastic football and finished with a 

win, a draw and one defeat in a 
competitive group. Looking forward 

to round 2 in December.  
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Dinner - Week 3 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Grace and Ivana for working so hard in class. 

P3/4   Jake for his brilliant work on money and Kallah for being a lovely friend. 

P5/6   Reenie and bradley for great progress in reading. 

P7      Nicole for great work on data handling and Kora for recording her poem for 

everyone to hear. 
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Shoe box collection 
Shoe boxes will be collected on 

Wednesday 17th November. This 
year we can pack either traditional 

or online boxes or both.  See 
www.shoeboxonline.org.uk .  

The leaflet “How to pack a shoebox” 
is available on the school app. 

Keeping Warm 
As it is getting ‘wintery’ and cold 

outside we have to balance keeping 
our classrooms well ventilated as well 

as comfortable and warm. If pupils 
wish to wear an extra layer to keep 
them warm that is no problem. Also 

encourage children to tell a teacher if 
they are feeling a little cold in class. 

 School Choir 
It was wonderful to hear our choir singing again in 

school. I think it is our largest school choir to date. Choir 
club will continue every Tuesday up until Christmas. A 

big thank you to Mrs Doey for sharing her talents, 
enthusiasm and love for music with our pupils! 

PTA S’mores kits 
The PTA have been busy creating delicious Family 

S’mores kits.  The kits include everything you need to 
make S’mores in the comfort of your own home, plus 

lots of other goodies. Perfect Christmas gifts or for family 
movie nights in. Boxes cost £12 each and have enough 

for a family of 5/6.   
You can order your box or boxes under the payment 

section of the school app from next week.  
Get your orders in early, because when they are gone 

they’re gone!! 
 

Diary Dates 
P5/6 Swimming - Monday 

Piano - Tuesday 
Friday 5th November - Girls Hockey 

@ Rugby Avenue –  
Thursday 11th November – School 

Photographer  
Wednesday 17th November – Shoe 

boxes collected 
Thursday 18th November – Library 

Van and P1/2 Forest school 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
Next week is anti-bullying week. Andy 

and his odd socks will be helping 
teachers and pupils to celebrate that 
we are all unique and talk about how 

we can help to stop bullying.  
We are encouraging everyone, pupils, 
teachers and mums and dads to wear 
odd socks on Monday 8th November 

2021. 
#onekindword 

 

http://www.shoeboxonline.org.uk/

